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Tuesday, 27th February, 2024 

 

Our School Book Fayre 

CRC Article 28:  All children have the right to learn. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The Scholastic Book Fayre is coming to our school! You are invited to join your child and help them to 

find the books they will enjoy reading. Our school’s Book Fayre will be held on: 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 – Friday 22nd March (each afternoon after school). 

Please use the main entrance to school once you have collected your child. 

The Book Fayre will be held in the Downstairs Hall of our main school building. 

 

Here are some tips to consider before you visit: 

 Please see the Scholastic invite flyer – many parents find it helpful to make a wish list ahead of 

time; 

 These links provide access to information regarding payment options, activities, author readings 

and much more: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact our School Office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton  Mrs. S. Simpson-May  Mr. J. Wilcox 

Mrs. L. Boulton  Mrs. S. Simpson-May  Mr. J. Wilcox 

Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher  English Lead 

           
   

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers

